
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
My name is Eleanor and I work in the Waste team at Suffolk County Council. I am working 
on our food waste reduction campaign Food Savvy. More information on this campaign can 
be found here: https://www.foodsavvy.org.uk/  
 
The campaign is in its second year but this year we are looking to increase people’s 
awareness of the campaign. We would like to attend more events in Suffolk, including 
Lowestoft.  
 
Do you have a list of public events that are taking place in Lowestoft this year? We might be 
interested in attending some so it would be great to have as much information on these as 
possible so we can plan our resources for the year.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Eleanor  
 
Eleanor Redgrave 
Service Development Officer  
 
Waste Services  
Suffolk County Council 
Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich, IP1 2BX 
 
Phone: 01473 264453 / 07545845645  
www.suffolkrecycling.org.uk 
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